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CPETS Service Project
Tuesday, March 4, 2025

President-Elect Mark has requested that members bring books for kiddos ages 2-6 to the
meeting tomorrow. This is part of the CPETS Service Project. Picture books and books that
parents can read to ther children is the key here.

But what is CPETS? https://www.chesapeakepets.org/history-of-chesapeake-pets/

CPETS or Chesapeake Presidents Elect Training Seminar is the training required of all
Presidents-Elect in our region. PEs (yes,
Presidents Elect) from at least 4 Rotary
districts will be in attendance this
weekend in Chantilly, Virginia. They will
be trained to perform their duties as
President. Mark is an experienced Club
President, but there are usually policy
changes, new engagement ideas, and lots
of MERCH. He will take the books with
him to support the CPETS Service
Project. Literacy is one of Rotary's seven
causes. Let's join Mark and Chesapeake
PETS in supporting literacy.

March Meals on Wheels
By Donna D. Street on Monday, March 3, 2025

It seems like March came in like a lion, but it is on the path to spring. I have the March MOW
(Meals on Wheels) set up avoiding all the avoid dates for our team members.

Don't forget to spring forward to daylight saving time on Sunday.

The MOW schedule for March:

March 6 Donald & Cynthia
13 Jan & Bill
20 Delolis & Donna
27 Carol & Katie

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=37.220170000,-77.287470000
http://maps.google.com/maps?q=37.220170000,-77.287470000
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/wp_api_prod_1-1/R_Event.cfm?fixTables=0&fixImages=0&EventID=77816987
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/wp_api_prod_1-1/R_Event.cfm?fixTables=0&fixImages=0&EventID=77816987
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800590916
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800590896
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800372312
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800372312
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=76004598
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=76003542
https://www.chesapeakepets.org/history-of-chesapeake-pets/
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March Programs
Monday, March 3, 2025

We have excellent programs scheduled for our two hybrid meetings on March 5th and March
19th.

On the 5th, our speaker will be our member Tracy Patterson addressing issue in the world of
energy generation and distribution. Tracy is the GM of the Hopewell
Power Plant, a Doninion Energy subsidiary. I may have the names
of the facilities turned around, but we will learn that and much more
during his program. If you have friends, neighbors, family who are
especially interested in this topic.

In this photo President Brian is presenting membership materials to
Tracy on the left.

Our March 19th meeting will be an Ignite training program for our members. Elizabeth Kirby,
Implementation, Training, and Marketing Coordinator, Member Minder Pro, LLC, will be joining
us virtually to help us all learn more about Ignite, the incredible in-club
communication app. The club pays annually for this app and is charged
per club member. Only four of our members have not logged on to the
Ignite app yet. Carol will be attempting to get those four on the straight
and narrow before the 19th.

Rotary District 7600 Giving Tuesday - April 1
Monday, March 3, 2025
If you need more information, Please contact the Club's Rotary Foundation Chair, Jan Rowley.

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800975477
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800491018
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=76001017
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800723499
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=76002413
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=76002413
http://www.princegeorgecountyrotary.org/
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Help Plan for our Library's Future

Brian Manning, Director of the Appomattox Regional Library System, and our Club President, is
seeking help far and wide to help plan for the future of the ARLS. Please complete the survey
and urge others to do the same.



Rotary's Response to the USAID Stop Work Order
Wednesday, February 19, 2025

Past President, Cynthia, submitted Rotary's official position on the importance of the work of
USAID and Rotary's collaboration with that organization.

Rotary has collaborated with the United States Agency for International
Development (USAID) since 2009 on different types of programs. Our current
programmatic efforts and communications with USAID personnel and
leadership are on hold due to the stop-work order issued by USAID. Rotary
International has already notified members whose projects are directly
impacted by this order and is working to continue to support them in their
impactful work.

We are navigating the implications of the recent stop-work order issued for Hearts of
Europe projects that are part of a partnership with USAID. All projects that are currently
in an implementation phase have been notified and given information about what
actions need to be taken while the stop-work order is in effect. We are working directly
with those projects that are not yet being implemented to determine alternative funding
for their important work.



— 6 February 2025

The Four Way Test
By Carol Dois Woodward on Monday, June 8, 2020


